
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

5th March 2019 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

As you are aware, our performance at The Queen Katherine Academy is fast approaching and so it is time to 

think about costumes for the performance. We have tried to keep it as simple as possible. Due to the nature 

of our dance, please can all pupils be in party clothes, which are bright in colour. Pupils can wear skirts and 

dresses, but can I please ask that they wear shorts underneath. Can I also request that no jeans or tracksuit 

bottoms are worn. Pupils will need to be in sensible shoes for the performance, such as trainers. 

All long hair should be tied back and all jewellery should be removed. 

Please can all costumes come into school on Monday 25th March so that I can ensure all pupils have a 

suitable outfit. 

If you any question of queries, please speak to a member of the Year 5 team. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Miss M Hodgkins     Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher      Head Teacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 
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